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New WIC Check Cashing Procedures 
 
Effective April 4, 2015, the Maximum Allowable Reimbursement Level (MARL) (aka) Not-To-Exceed (NTE) amount 
will be removed from WIC checks, including WIC Vegetables and Fruits Checks and Manual Checks. Farmers’ Market 
Nutrition Program Checks will not be affected by this change. 
 
In light of this change, participants will be required to sign AND date their WIC checks after the vendor has written in 
the WIC transaction amount. Checks will not be paid if they are not signed AND dated. The message on the WIC 
check under the signature line has been changed to reflect this new procedure. A date stamp may NOT be used to 
“date” the check; any check date stamped will be rejected by the bank. Vendors must not instruct participants to pre-
sign WIC checks. Vendors will continue to see WIC checks with the NTE amount written on the check through July 
2015.  
 
Checks dated using a two digit month, two digit day and four digit year is recommended. This format mirrors the format 
of the existing Not Good Before/Not Good After dates printed on the WIC check. The WIC banking contractor will 
accept common United States numeric format (e.g., 4/4/15, 04/04/15, 4/4/2015, 04/04/2015), but cannot accept checks 
if words are used to write out the month. An example of an acceptable check is enclosed. 
 
If a participant makes a mistake dating the WIC check, please continue the transaction and instruct the participant to 
put a line through the mistake, initial the mistake and write the correct date above the mistake. Checks rejected for 
reasons other than exceeding the NTE amount may be mailed to the PO Box to receive payment. Vendors may want 
to contact their bank of deposit to negotiate fees for returned checks. 
 
If you have questions about this information, please contact your Vendor Management Agency. Thank you for your 
participation in the NYS WIC Program. 
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NYS WIC PROGRAM 

V E N D O R   B U L L E T I N 

Title: New WIC Check Cashing Procedures 

This is an important notice. Please have it translated. 
 

Este aviso es importante.  Haga que lo traduzcan.                                             

Это важное сообщение. Пожалуйста, попросите перевести вам данную информацию             這是一項重要通告。請予以翻譯。       
Đây là thông báo quan trọng. Xin vui lòng nhờ người chuyển ngữ tài liệu này cho quý vị   ،  هذه ملاحظة هامة يرجى ترجمتها                            .
Ovo je važna obavijest. Molimo da tražite da vam se prevede.                                                                .זוהי הודעה חשובה. נא לתרגם אותה     



 

 

 

Example of Participant Check Cashing Procedures 
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